
To the attention of passengers and greeters

2022 25 May

From June 22, 2022, all Uzbekistan Airways flights on the Tashkent-London-Tashkent route are
transferred from Terminal No. 2 to Terminal No. 4 of London Heathrow Airport Terminal 4. Passenger
service will be carried out through Terminal No. 4.

Hope for your understanding.

Information service of JSC Uzbekistan Airways


